
From: The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 1:07 PM
To: studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu
Cc: BC SGA Director of Finance; Danyel Harris; Nicole Alvarez
Subject: BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY23) 

Student Name * Jaime Mendez

BC ID Number * @00702089

BC Email * Jaime.mendez2000@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? 

*

Leonardo Ayala

Tell us about you: *  Have used the BC Pantry Services

 Buy items other than books from the BC Bookstore

 Ride the GetBus to campus

 Have a BC Student ID Card

Check Semesters *  Spring 2020

 Fall 2020

 Fall 2022

Please explain in detail why you are 

requesting a refund. At least 100 word 

statement is needed. *

I needed to get refund I don’t even use this I don’t know 

where to get the sticker at it charge me on spring of 2020 the 

fall of 2020 and now fall of 2022 I always check what I have to 

pay till why this always charge to my account I pay 45 dollars 

from last 3 semesters I could use money for something else 

hopefully I get my money back because I don’t want to be 

charge again for spring and that would be 60 dollars that I 

don’t even use I don’t needed extra help if I don’t know where 

do I get sticker at.
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